
PARENTS NEWSLETTER 
April /01// Issue Number III 

It’s time to unplug! Spring is here! It is time to        

promote outdoor activities in exchange for less screen 

time. It is not always easy to unplug, but unplugging 
from digital devices leads to happier and healthier and 

more focused children. Let’s work together to promote 

balance for our students.  

Uniforms! 

As the weather changes, please make sure that      

your child comes to school in uniform and with       

the appropriate shoes for safe playing/recess outside. 
Students must wear closed-toe shoes. No sandals or 

Crocs. Students must be  in full uniform unless      

otherwise noted.  

We are now entering the time of year 
where the weather gets nice  and     
students have a tougher time than usual 
staying focused on their academic     
responsibilities.  Please continue to 
stress to your child the importance of 
taking responsibility for their academic 
achievement.  Students should report to 
school daily, on time, and consistently. 
They are required to attend school 180.  

Maintaining Academics State & District Testing 

The Michigan Student Test of Educational Progress 

or MSTEP begins April 8th. Students in grades 3-8th 

will be testing throughout the month of April. A 
communication from the Michigan Department of 

Education (MDE) will be sent to help you prepare 

your child for these assessments.  
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Hope Academy 

 12121 Broadstreet 
Detroit, MI. 48204 

 Phone# 313-934-0054 

 Fax# 313-934-0074 

Patricia Davis, Principal 
   Alana Purnell, PreK ~ 5th 
   Rhond a Calloway, 6th-8th 

  Doors Open at: 
 7:55 (arrival) 

Doors Open at: 
    3:15 (K~3rd grade 

dismissal) 
    3:30 (4th-8th grade      

dismissal) 
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Hope Academy is Celebrating Grandparents Day! 

Are you registered? Join us April 24th at 8:30 a.m. until 

11:00. Let’s make lasting memories with food, fun, and 

presentations from our scholars. Love to see you there! 

 Black History Month Celebration!  

Well Done Scholars! What a way         

to display the past into the present.        

Ms. Grace and her team put on an    

awesome production. Hope has talent!  

Important Event Dates! 

 Quarter 4 begins April 8th 
 State Testing begins April 8th 
 Parents ROAR April 10th 
 Patriots Day April 15th 
 Report Card Distribution April 12th 
 Grandparents Day April 24th 
 
 

Ms. Turner 1A- First Grade Class 

Mrs. Alice Thompson, CEO  BFDI Educational Services 

Reading to Mrs. Turners class and provided the students  

with their books. 

Ms. Hall, a volunteer from the community who 

came to read to Ms. Turner’s class.  Ms. Hall runs 

a non-profit  called Maternal Infant Program for  

women’s health. 




